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It is a travesty to use nationally unlawful leaded gasoline near our community's 

children. This shows lack of respect for Portland's working class neighborhoods. I 

fully support the bill sponsored by Representative Travis Nelson. I am a long time St 

John's resident. 

 

Thank you,  

Laurie King 


